Mr. Clark also noted that the Dominion Carillonneur
will play the Peace Tower carillon in recognition of the
International Day of Peace as part of the privately-inspired
"Peal for Peace" project that will see bells ringing in a
number of Canadian communities on September 16.

Mr., Clark said that the September 16 ceremony
reflects the continued conmmitment of the Canadian Government
to the pursuit of international peace and security and its
support for the objectives of the International Year of Peace
as outlined in the IYP resolution, co-sponsored by Canada,
that received the unanimous consent of the United Nations
General Assembly on October 24, 1985. He emphasized that
Canada would continue to work towards the achievement of
these goals, not just in 1986 but every year.




